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parish clerk

From: Linda Gallagher <Linda.Gallagher@scambs.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 April 2024 17:18
To: Amanda Silvester; John Travis; parishclerk
Cc: Beth Watson
Subject: RE: E-Introductions / Youth Shelter recommendation's

Flag Status: Flagged

Thanks Amanda. 
  
The CSP totally support your approach and ideas  and I think it is a great opportunity for the young people 
to take ownership of the space as well as create a diversionary project, that will connect them to their local 
area. 
  
We can certainly look for some funding opportunities and would be very interested in being involved in any 
further conversations as the project evolves. 
  
Look forward to meeting you all very soon for further discussions.  
  
Many thanks, 

Linda Gallagher | Development Officer- Community Safety Partnership 
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